
 

13 June 2018 

The Hon Justice Ross AO 

President 

Fair Work Commission  

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

Dear Justice Ross,      

Re: AM2015/1 Family and Domestic Violence – draft model clause  

We refer to the statement issued by the Fair Work Commission (Commission) on 3 May 

2018 concerning the above matter. The statement directs interested parties to provide 

comments to the Commission regarding the draft model award clause attached to the 

statement. 

The Australian Industry Group does not seek to make any comments regarding the draft 

clause on the basis that the clause reflects the Commission’s decision of 26 March 2018 

([2018] FWCFB 1691). 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 


